
 

 

   I hope everyone had a lovely 
Easter break. I would like to 
welcome you all back into the 
spring term with some new 
exciting activities to join in and 
have some fun.  
              Steph x 

 

Nursery Closure Dates 2012 
Please note that our nursery will be closed 
on the following dates: 
6th May 
27th May 
26th August 
Nursery closes 24th Dec at 4pm 
re-opens Thursday 2nd January 2014 
 
Children who attend funded only sessions. 
holidays are as follows: 
27th May to 1st June 
22nd July 6 weeks holiday  
(Holiday club available 4-8 yrs see Steph for 
details and bookings) 
 return  2nd September  

 

 

 

 

               Clothes 
If you have any unwanted 3-4 year old clothes 
such as trousers, socks. we would be very 
grateful. 
 

Hand Foot and Mouth + Chickenpox 
It’s that time of year again where the weather is 
changing and all the bugs are increasing. please 
can you be aware if your child show symptoms 
of blisters, please can they get them checked out 
at their GP before coming to nursery, this will 
help it be passed on to other children 
Thank you for your help 
 

       
Honeybuns now has a facebook page! 
Parents are welcome to visit our ‘Honeybuns 
Nurseries’ page and share it with their 
facebook friends. We will update the page 
with information of up and coming events 
along with relevant information.  
Honeybuns is also on Twitter, follow us 
@HoneybunsDN. 
 

    
 

Foxes and Hedgehogs News 
Please can we remind you that we have a 
parent activity rota along with a meal rota in 
both these rooms, please put your name down 
to come and join your child in a play and stay 
for ½ hour in the morning and afternoons, also 
to enjoy a meal with your chid at nursery 

            Children’s self registration 
Please can we ask that when dropping your child 
of in Squirrels, Foxes you help your child do self- 
registration. 
The children have a photo of themselves, to 
attach to their keyworker. 

        Summer Trip 
We will be looking at another day trip out in the 
summer,  information will follow during May. 



 

  

 

Reminders 
 

 Once again car parking is an issue, 
can we remind everyone to park 
correctly. 

 If your child brings nappies in per day 
please can we ask that you put enough 
in to cover them for their session. Also 
the staff are experiencing lots of parents 
not bringing in nappies/ wipes or cream 
when been asked by a staff member. 
please can we stress to you we are only 
asking because your child has none left. 

 Can we still remind you that breakfast 
finishes at 8.30 we are experiencing a 
lot of people coming in requesting their 
child to have breakfast after 8.30. 

 Nursery closes at 6pm, we are 
experiencing more and more parents 
arriving late on regular occasions. the 
late collection charge is now £10.00 per 
½ hour.  

 Please can we ask that if your child has 
any marks, bruises, cut, grazes etc 
before they come to nursery, please can 
you inform the staff on arrival so the 
staff can fill out an existing injury form, 
this will save you getting a phone call at 
work. This is really important. 

 Please can children not bring in toys 
from home. 

 Security – for your child and staff 
security can you please ensure you do 
not let anyone in that may be standing 
behind you. Everyone must come into 
nursery on their own password, even if 
you are dropping a pushchair of you 
must ring the door bell and do not enter 
behind anyone else. 

 can we ask that you do not use or 
bring your mobile phones into 
nursery, this is a safeguarding 
nursery policy to protect the 
children and staff 

 Please ensure your contact details are 
up to date, especially changes to any 
mobile numbers. Please inform the 
office 

 if your child is not in nursery for 
any reason please can you inform 
nursery by 9am. 

 Squirrels parents- when dropping of 
your child and collecting at lunchtime, 
please can we ask that you ring the 
doorbell and not the buzzer, this will 
help the children who are sleeping to 

get their full rest and not be interrupted. 

Toothbrushes 
Can we ask  that all parents provide their 
child with a toothbrush and case (no plastic 
bags thank you) 
                     Slippers 
Could you provide your child with labeled 
slippers to wear indoors, we are constantly 
cleaning the carpets and would to keep the 
floor healthy and clean for your child to play 
on. 
           Butterflies + Squirrels 
we are asking parents to please remove their 
shoes or wear foot covers provided at 
nursery before entering, the children are 
crawling around the floor and we would like 
to keep it as clean as possible. we do clean 
the carpets weekly 
thank you 
 

 
 
 
 

Events  

Baby & Toddler Sessions 
Please come and join us at Asda Living 
every Thursday 10.00-11.30am in the Café 
for a baby and toddler morning. 
we have so much fun and there is 

something different each week. 
 
 

 

                     Children’s bags 
We are finding that more and more parents are 
leaving antibiotics, calpol etc in their children’s 
bags. can we please ask that if your child needs 
medication at nursery you speak to the staff 
directly and fill out a medication form. 
please can you also only provide what the child 

may need that day in their bags and nothing else. 

                     Save our signs 
We would like to thank everyone who signed our 
petition for save our signs.  
We are currently in the process of negotiating 
with the council that we can keep the signs on 
the garden area but we remove the large sign at 
the side of the building . 
Once again thank you for your continuing support 

Notices 
Outside each of your child’s rooms there will 

be various signs, telling you what’s happening 
that week or dates for your diary of events 

they are doing. Please can you make sure you 
read them in case they have any information 

you need to know. 
 


